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Davenport Drive to Malone Place
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Request(s)

 Street Name Change from Davenport 

Drive to Malone Place
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Case Summary

 Subdivision Plan approved August 3, 2017

 Revise Section 4 of the Glen Lakes subdivision 

to create a cul-de-sac on the west side of the 

proposed Malone Place in place of a 

connection to Davenport Drive

 Request street name change from Davenport 

Drive to Malone Place on the north/south 

portion from Glen Lakes Drive to Section 4
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Zoning/Form Districts
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Aerial Photo/Land Use
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Street Closure Plat
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Applicant’s Development Plan
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*Approved August 3, 2017



Technical Review

 The street name change request has been 

approved by E-911/MetroSafe

 Malone Place has been reserved for the Glen 

Lakes subdivision by MetroSafe
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Staff Analysis and Conclusions
 The Street Name Change Request complies with the 

regulations within the Land Development Code.
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Required Actions
 RECOMMEND that the Louisville Metro Council 

APPROVE or DENY the Street Name Change 

from Davenport Drive to Malone Place
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